
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

May 2019 

 

 
PLEASE FILL IN THE NEW SLIP BELOW WHICH REPLACES THE PREVIOUS SLIP  

(SORRY FOR THE INCONVENIENCE!) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Instrumental Sharing Session 

 

On Tuesday 11th June at 2.15pm we will be holding a celebration sharing session for all of our 

young musicians.  This will showcase what the children have been learning in their music 

lessons and will give some of the children who have individual lessons a chance to play to an 

audience.  This showcase will feature years 3 classes and instrumental soloists. 

 

Due to the large number of children taking part in this event, we will initially offer two tickets 

per family.  You will be able to request further tickets and these will be allocated nearer the 

time if there are any spaces available. 

 

Thank you for all the support you give to your children and the school in their music making 

and I hope it is something they will remember and use in the future! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

 

Instrumental Sharing Session     Please return to Miss Goldsmith 

 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………… Class …………….. 

 

I would like to request 1 / 2 tickets for the event.  I would like a further ………. tickets if they 

are available. 

 

 

 

 

Signed ……………………..……………………… Parents/Guardian Dated ……………. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

